
 

 

Stockbridge Fountain Committee 
Minutes from June 4, 2020 

 
The meeting was posted as required by MA Open Meeting Law at the Town Hall and on the 
town website. 
 
Meeting commenced: 3:00 p.m. 
Meeting adjourned: 3:34 p.m. 
 
Committee Members Present: Carl Sprague, Kate Fletcher, Volunteer Consultant Bob Jones 
 

1) Kate motioned to approve the minutes from May 20, 2020, Bob seconded, all 
voted in favor of approving the minutes. 

2) Discussion of Cat and Dog water spray: After discussion of the photograph 
from the early 1900s showing a taller spray of water going up between the 
Cat and Dog, it was agreed to pursue the original spray height. 

3) The Committee agreed to ask Mark Webber to generate a request for 
proposal for the restoration work of both fountains as the traffic work will 
not preclude going ahead with the actual restoration of the top two tiers of 
the Cat and Dog and the Watering Trough. Kate will follow-up with Marc Volk 
regarding the RFP for electric, plumbing and masonry. Bob and Carl will 
assist Mark Webber as needed with a paragraph describing restoration for 
both works (and casting for the Cat and Dog). 

4) Mark Webber says that the town has an umbrella insurance policy of $1 
million to cover town works. 

 
➢ Kate will touch base with Mark Webber and Marc Volk on the RFPs. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Kate Fletcher 
June 4, 2020 


